
 

 

 

 



6) Treasurer’s Report  
a) No treasurer’s reports were approved due to inaccuracies in the dollar amounts on the November 

2017 report (affecting all the reports thereafter). The following reports will be given at the March 
meeting – November and December 2017, January and February 2018. 

7) Report from the Chair 
a) Tiffany Soma reported that as of last Friday, Brandon Mainer resigned his position at Valdosta State 

University. As a result, Tiffany Soma is now the Chair of COSA. There is no Chair-Elect until the 
upcoming election cycle is complete in June. 

b) Tiffany Soma reported that the Employee Appreciation event with Faculty Senate is moving forward. 
1) Event will take place in the University Center, Cypress Room on Monday, April 30, 2018 from 7:30-



the other issues being discussed were more complex. The committee unanimously voted to submit a 
proposal to Faculty Senate that faculty who teach a 3 credit course plus a lab abroad in the summer get 
paid using the same model as those faculty teaching a 3 credit course plus a lab over the summer on 
campus.


